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Kahnawake Membership Law Community 

Feedback Report available for viewing 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Enníska/February 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC)  would like to inform the community that the Community Feedback 
report on proposed amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law is now available 
for viewing at  www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, the KLCC website. 
 
The feedback period to view the First Draft ended on 23, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2015.  
 
Questions or requests for Information on the Feedback Report and the proposed 
amendments to the law should be directed to Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
Membership Registrar Rose-Ann Morris at 450-638-0500 or roseann.morris@mck.ca 
  
Next meeting dates have not yet been announced. 
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For further information on the Community Decision Making Process, please contact: 
Chief Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer 
450-632-7500, kahsennenhawe.sky-deer@mck.ca 
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